
 
 
From: Iris Pearce [mailto ]  
Sent: 06 June 2021 22:03 
To: princesparade@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk 
Cc: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: application under section 247 of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 for the stopping 
up and diversion of the highway known as Princes Parade Hythe Kent (Application reference 
NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 

To whom it may concern. 

I originally objected to the proposal of the development of land at Princes Parade 

and the moving of the highway on 31/10/2017 and now I wish to ensure that my 

objection still stands for opposing to the diverting of the existing road away from 

the seafront and along the canal. (Stopping up) 

The Princes Parade development can be served from this road and therefore it is 

not necessary or justified for it to be stopped and realigned for this development. 

I see no reason to move this road. I personally feel that it would be so detrimental 

to the area for example the tranquillity of the ironic military canal with its 

abundance of   bird and wildlife, let alone the human element, walkers, 

fishermen, canoeist, etc. By moving this road it would have a wider impact 

creating unnecessary pollution and noise.  

The existing road is straight and scenic, of which I often use and it makes a 

pleasant journey. I feel that the new proposed road would be dangerous, 

unpleasant and I foresee problems of traffic build-up. This will then force more 

and unnecessary traffic onto other surrounding roads. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Iris Pearce 

 

 

  

 

 
 




